



Dr R Chatterjee, PhD.

Deputy Head Pastoral
ranjit.chatterjee@ellesmere.com

9th September 2020

Dear Parent,

Re: Temporary Bus Slip Use

We are taking steps in the current circumstances to ensure the safety of all our pupils and staff and this includes the use of seating plans on the College bus services. As such the temporary bus slips for individual journeys are limited owing to the larger number of pupils booked onto the bus services this year.

If your child is not booked onto a route and wishes to use the bus we would ask that 48 hours' notice is given, allowing us to confirm if this is possible.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com